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A Final Message for the year from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

What a wonderful year we have had. We can hardly believe that it is the last day of term but we are
sure the entire Ebor Gardens Community is excited at the prospect of six long Summer weeks
(fingers crossed ¢ ) ahead of us to enjoy making precious memories with our families and friends
and fully recharge the batteries ahead of September.

There are so many things to be proud of this year. Every one of your children have made so many
steps forward in their learning, their growing up and enjoyed many wonderful events and trips
across the academic year. We were finally visited by our colleagues at OFSTED where the children
showed the team just how amazing they are. We look forward to sharing the report with you as
soon as it is published.

Our Community Hub has continued to grow over the year and we thank you, the parents and carers
for this. Your contribution and engagement is required to keep this a thriving part of the Ebor
Gardens Community. This will continue as we begin the next academic year in September. Keep
your eyes peeled for more information when we return.

As is often the case, we say goodbye to some of our colleagues this week. Ms Aynsley (5GA/LW
teacher) is leaving us to go to Milan, Italy where she will be teaching in an English school. Her
superb teaching skills will be missed greatly at Ebor Gardens but we wish her lots of luck for a
bright future. Mrs Hughes (Assistant Principal) also leaves us today. She will be taking up a Vice
Principal post at a school in Bradford. Again, we thank her for her massive contribution to school
life and the education of our children. Miss Iredale also leaves us (for a while) on her maternity
leave and we are looking forward to meeting her new bundle of joy as soon as he arrives.

That, of course, means that we will have some new team members in September. We will look
forward to Issue 1in September to share these new faces with you but I’'m sure the whole
community will make them feel very welcome.

All that leaves us with is to thank you all for your continued support and we hope that you have an
amazing Summer holiday full of lots of things that make you happy. See you all on Wednesday 4th
September when we will do it all again. Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink signing off for the Summer! @
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Find out what activities and events are going on in the dty oentre
& www.breezdleediorg/places-to-go-and-things-1o-da

Childline is the UK’s free 24 -hour service for children
and young people. Run by the NSPCC, Childline gives
children and young people up to the age of 19
confidential support with whatever is worrying them.
Since the service began in 1986, it has carried out over
5.9 million counselling sessions with young people.
Childline supports more than 200,00 children and young
people each year. Find out about Childline’s unique
offer on NSPCC Learning.
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